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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Mock Examination Results 
 
As you are aware, your child has recently sat their mock GCSE examination. We will 
be issuing the outcomes on Tuesday, 04 February 2017 during period 6 and hope 
that you will find the results helpful in shaping conversations with your child around 
preparations for the actual examinations in May/June this year.  
 
We are looking forward to discussing your child’s performance with you during the 
Year 11 Parents evening on Monday, 27 February 2017. In the meantime, your 
child has been issued with an intervention timetable outlining all available 
intervention sessions throughout the week. Please encourage your child to attend 
these on a regular basis. A copy can be found on the David Nieper Academy website 
in the parent section. We have also provided your child with a revision calendar to 
help scheduling daily revision sessions. Your child had been given the opportunity to 
fill in the calendar in school, however, should you need an additional copy, please 
refer to the parent section on the website.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Maes-Prior 
Interim Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


